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March 22, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject:

Reference:

Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC
William States Lee III Nuclear Station - Docket Nos. 52-018 and 52-019
AP1000 Combined License Application for the
William States Lee III Nuclear Station Units 1 and 2
Supplemental Information Regarding Environmental Review
Ltr# WLG2013.03-02

Letter from Christopher M. Fallon (Duke Energy) to NRC Document Control
Desk, Supplemental Information Regarding Environmental Review,
Ltr# WLG2013.03-01, dated March 13, 2013

In the referenced letter, supplemental information pertaining to plant relocation, site specific
grading changes and related items was provided to NRC. As described within Enclosure 4 of
the letter, a cultural resource survey was conducted by Brockington in February 2013 to ensure
the Lee Nuclear Site was designed to avoid significant cultural resources. Enclosed are copies
of Brockington's cultural resource survey report.

The survey did not identify significant cultural resources. Thus, this information is not
considered as confidential.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Robert Kitchen,
Nuclear Development Licensing Director, at (704) 382-4046.

Sincerely,

Christopher M. Fallon
Vice President
Nuclear Development

www. duke-energy. corn
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Enclosure:

1. Brockington. 2013. Archaeological Survey of Proposed Grading and Spoil Areas, W.S.
Lee Nuclear Station (WLS). March 2013.

xc (w/out enclosure):

Frederick Brown, Deputy Regional Administrator, Region II

xc (w/ enclosure):

Brian Hughes, Senior Project Manager, DNRL
Patricia Vokoun, Project Manager, DSER
Terry Miley, PNNL
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AFFIDAVIT OF CHRISTOPHER M. FALLON

Christopher M. Fallon, being duly sworn, states that he is Vice President, Nuclear Development,
Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC, that he is authorized on the part of said Company to sign and file
with the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission this combined license application for the William
States Lee III Nuclear Station, and that all the matter and facts set forth herein are true and
correct to the best of his knowledge.

AotVA.1n /I IW4L
Christopher M. Fallon, Vice President
Nuclear Development

Subscribed and sworn to

Nota •/ublic

me on C'hl/'_

My commission expires: /.46%anAe ,-t, A13/

SEAL


